
Paul	Miquelon	Memorial	Scholarship	
Annual	$3000	Award	(renewed	for	up	to	4	years)	/	$12,000	Total	Award	

Mr.	Paul	M.	Miquelon	was	an	active	member	of	the	Brentwood	and	Brentwood	High	School	communities	for	several	
decades	and	served	on	the	Brentwood	School	Board	and	was	President	for	a	number	of	years.	One	of	his	great	joys	in	
that	role	was	reading	the	names	at	graduation	and	handing	out	diplomas	to	proud	Seniors.	All	three	of	his	children	are	
Brentwood	High	School	graduates	and	were	active	in	athletics.	He	was	also	an	avid	high	school	sports	fan	and	was	
known	to	attend	a	variety	of	sporting	events,	whether	his	children	were	involved	or	not.	He	was	also	a	fixture	on	the	
football	field	as	a	member	of	the	“Chain	Gang”.	He	impacted	the	lives	of	many	students	and	their	families	and	was	often	
serving	behind	the	scenes	quietly.	Upon	his	passing,	the	number	of	people	that	reached	out	and	expressed	gratitude	for	
his	life	was	truly	impressive.	He	left	a	tremendous	legacy	and	truly	believed	in	making	a	difference	in	the	lives	of	others.		

Mr.	Miquelon	came	from	humble	roots	on	a	family	farm	in	Iowa	and	was	one	of	seven	children.	When	his	work	brought	
him	to	St.	Louis,	he	planted	deep	roots	in	Brentwood	and	committed	to	the	community.	Family	always	came	first.	He	
coached	little	league	sports,	was	active	in	his	church,	and	was	very	involved	in	raising	his	three	children	with	his	wife	
Penny.	Their	home	was	a	haven	for	neighborhood	children	and	all	were	welcome	there.	Mr.	Miquelon	was	known	for	his	
kindness,	integrity,	work	ethic,	humility,	and	volunteering	in	the	community.	The	Miquelon	family	has	established	the	
Paul	Miquelon	Memorial	Scholarship	in	his	name	and	this	award	will	go	to	the	student	that	best	exemplifies	his	legacy	
and	all	that	Paul	stood	for	and	lived	for.	The	award	is	for	$3000	cash	per	year,	up	to	4	years	-	$12,000	total.	This	
scholarship	will	be	awarded	each	year	to	the	most	deserving	Brentwood	High	School	Senior	each	year.	It	is	renewed	
each	year	with	proof	of	remaining	in	good	standing	at	their	university.	Each	year	a	student	will	be	named	and	in	a	few	
years,	there	will	be	four	with	a	scholarship,	simultaneously.	It	is	hopeful	that	these	students	will	become	a	community.		

Eligibility	requirements:	
1) A	 completed	 application,	 including	 academic	 resume,	 essay,	 and	 letter(s)	 of	 recommendation,	 returned	 to

Ms. Laura Brown	by	April	1st,	2021.	The	winner	will	be	named	by	the	end	of	the	Spring	semester.
2) Commitment	to	academics	and	plans	to	attend	an	accredited	2-year	of	4-year	college	/	university	or	career	or

vocational	program.
3) A	solid	academic	High	School	record	(B	average	minimum).
4) Involvement	in	extracurricular	activities.
5) Demonstrated	a	strong	work	ethic	beyond	school.
6) A	history	of	helping	others,	being	active	in	the	community.
7) Solid	moral	character	and	impeccable	integrity.

Please	print	or	type	the	following	information:	
First	Name:	_______________________________		Last	Name	_____________________________________________	
Street	Address:	________________________________	City:	_______________________	State:	_____	Zip:	_________	
E-mail	Address:	______________________________________	Phone	Number:________________________________
College	/	University	you	will	be	attending:	______________________________________________________________
Address	of	College	/	University:	__________________________	Intended	Course	of	Study:	______________________

On	separate	pages,	please	submit	the	following:	
• An	academic	resume.	Please	include	GPA,	information	on	course-work,	extra-curricular	activities	(both	at	school 

and	outside	of	school),	leadership	positions,	and	community	service	completed.
• A	short	personal	essay	discussing	how	you	have	shown	kindness,	 integrity,	work	ethic,	humility	and	

community service	in	your	life	and	how	you	plan	on	building	your	own	life	legacy.
• A	 letter	 (or	 letters)	 of	 recommendation	 from	 a	 teacher,	 church	 leader,	 coach,	 or	 other	 community	 leader	

and have	sent	directly	to	Laura Brown	via	e-mail	lbrown@brentwoodmoschools.org	or	via	mail	at:	Laura Brown- 
Brentwood High School,	2221 High School Drive,	Brentwood,	MO	63144.

The	Paul	Miquelon	Memorial	Scholarship	is	funded	and	overseen	by	the	Miquelon	family	and	is	a	non-profit	endowment.	


